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Christmas in the Village! 

   

  Mark your calendars now for Christ-

mas in the Village! We will be holding 

our annual Christmas celebration at the 

Fire Station Hall on Sunday,           

December 6 from 4:00-6:00 p.m. 

Join us for a light   supper, 

tree lighting ceremony, 

visit from Santa Claus, 

face painting, crafts for the 

kids, story time, carols, cookies and hot 

chocolate and NEW this year (weather permitting), 

sleigh ride with Noah (the horse) 

from Kniebes Farms in Coloma.  

This is a fabulous way to kick off 

your holiday season! Bring your 

friends and family to join in the 

fun!!! 

 

You can find out more by visiting our Facebook 

page, or website: www.barodavillage.org  
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Magic Carpet Story Time 
 

Every Friday morning at 10:30, 

the Lincoln Township Library 

holds story & craft time here in 

Baroda!!! Bring your kids over to 

the Baroda Municipal Building 

for a little Friday fun! 



 Snow Removal In The Village 
   Our Street Department does a 

great job of keeping the snow 

plowed during the winter 

months, but we need your help!   

   There is no parking on the 

Village Streets from 3:00 a.m. to 6:00 a.m. 

so that the plows can maneuver through the 

streets. They are often plowing by 4:00 

a.m. The Village Ordinance states that your 

vehicle may be impounded and towed away 

if you do not have it moved out of the way. 

   Also, a reminder that you are responsible 

for snow removal on sidewalks in front of 

your home or business. Please do not push 

snow from your personal driveway into the 

streets.  

   Keep up the great work guys! 

Holiday Office Closings 
 

The Village Office will be closed   

November 26 & 27 in observance of 

the Thanksgiving holiday; 

December 24 and 25 in ob-

servance of the Christmas 

holiday and will reopen on 

Monday,    December 28. 
The office will also be 

closed on  Friday, January 1 in obser-

vance of New Year’s Day and will  

reopen on Monday, January 4, 

2016. 

   Wishing you all a 

happy and joyous 

Christmas and New 

Year! 

 

Wishing all of you a very Merry Christmas and a happy, healthy New Year!! 

Park Reservations 
 

   Reservations for the Village Park for 2016 may be 

made by calling the Village Office at 422-1779  

beginning on Monday, January 4, 2016 at 8:00 a.m.  

Please do not leave messages with reservations over 

the holiday weekend as they will not be accepted.    

There is no charge to village residents to reserve the 

park,  however, there is a refundable $20 key deposit 

required for each day.  A $25 rental fee will be 

charged to all non-Village residents. Keys must be 

picked up by Thursday prior to the date you  have the 

park reserved and be returned by the  

following Monday. 


